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May 19, 2021 
 

May 2021 Water and Sewer Bills 
 
 

To:    Hudson, MA Property Owners   
 
From:  Town of Hudson Department of Public Works 
 
Dear Residents and Property Owners: 

On the morning of Wednesday, May 19th we learned that the company we 
contract with to distribute water and sewer bills had mistakenly sent out the 
February 2021 bills a second time instead of sending the correct May 2021 bills. 
We are actively working with the company to resolve this matter. In the 
meantime, please ignore the February 2021 bill that you received. The May 2021 
bills will be distributed as soon as possible.   
 
We deeply apologize for the confusion and inconveniences that this has caused. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our DPW Office at 978-562-9333. 
 
 

 
Eric Ryder 
Director of Public Works 

 


